
 

 
REGATTA PORT BOURGAS 2020 

BOURGAS SAILING WEEK 

 

Notice to Competitors 
 

Notice number: 1 

Posted:  13th August 2020, 19:10 

Subject:  Meeting with sailors and coaches and assignment of 

course areas for 14th August 2020

 
 

Meeting with sailors and coaches will be held at 10:00 on 14th August 2020 in 

front of the Club House of Yacht Club Port Bourgas. 

 

All Classes will sail in racing area Alpha. 

 

The intention of the Race Committee is to run 4 races for each class. 

  

 

 

 
 

 

Evgeniy Mavrodiev  

Principal Race Officer 


